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International perspectives on petitioning 

The Federal Parliamentary Committee examining the future of petitioning in the House will 
commence its public hearing program in Canberra this week. The Committee will be hearing 
evidence from the Petitions Committees of the UK and Scottish Parliaments.  

The Chair of the Petitions Committee, Lucy Wicks MP, said Australia can learn a lot from the 
different approaches to petitions taken by our international colleagues.  

“The UK Petitions Committee, for example, can schedule a debate on a petition in Westminster Hall 
and the Scottish Petitions Committee can choose to carry out a formal inquiry in relation to a 
petition,” Mrs Wicks said.  

“The public hearings will provide the Committee with an opportunity to gain insight into 
international experiences of the petitioning process. It will also allow the Committee to consider 
how these experiences could be applied in Australia, further strengthening an integral part of our 
democratic process.” 

Further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference, is available on the inquiry 
webpage.  

Public hearing details:  

Committee Room 1R3, Parliament House, Canberra  

Tuesday, 27 November 2018 

8.00 pm – 8.30 pm: Petitions Committee, UK House of Commons (via video link) 

Wednesday, 28 November 2018 

8.00 pm – 8.30 pm: Public Petitions Committee, Scottish Parliament (via video link) 

The hearings will be broadcast live at aph.gov.au/live 

 
Media enquiries: 
Mrs Lucy Wicks MP, Chair, House Standing Committee on Petitions, 02 4322 2400.  

For background information:   
Standing Committee on Petitions, 02 6277 2152, petitions.committee.reps@aph.gov.au  

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Petitions/Futureofpetitioning
https://www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Parliamentarian?MPID=241590
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Petitions/Futureofpetitioning
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Petitions/Futureofpetitioning
mailto:petitions.committee.reps@aph.gov.au


 
Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 

https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Petitions

